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Omer L. RAiNs

April 26, 1982

Dr. & Mrs. Daniel Tolmach
Oxnard, CA 93030
Dear Dr. & Mrs. Tolmach:
Please accept my belated, but nonetheless sincere 
thanks for your participation in the fundraiser 
held for me last month at the Hitching Post. I 
deeply appreciate your generous contribution to 
my campaign committee, and want you to know that 
I am grateful.
Again, many thanks for your support and encourage­
ment. Rest assured, it will not be forgotten.
Warmest personal regards,

OMER L. RAINS

State Capitol, Sacramento, CA. 95814
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